
 

Year 2 classes email addresses: 

Sapphire class – SapphireClass9@gmail.com 

Diamond class – DiamondClass010@gmail.com 

Pearl class – Pearlclass11@gmail.com 

Emerald class – EmeraldClass12@gmail.com  
 

Access to Doodle  

Please note that there are 4 different apps such as Doodle Maths, 

Doodle Tables, Doodle English, and Doodle Spelling. 

Parents/Carers would need to download all apps to access the 

different subjects. All pupils will have the same logins for all of 

the apps. 

 

 

 

 

 
 Cooking Money – Please could we ask for a donate £1 

towards purchasing ingredients for your child’s cooking. 

 Nut allergies – Just another reminder that we do not allow 

any nuts on school grounds including food that ‘may contain 

nuts’. 

 Reading – Please read with your child daily, write a 

comment in the yellow home/school dairy and ensure that 

his/her book bag is brought in daily.  

 Tissues – Please could you send in a box of tissue and 

wet wipes. Your donations will be greatly appreciated. 
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Please visit us on our website: 

www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and Instagram account 

https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 

 updates, term dates and up & coming events  

 

Half-Term Holiday 
School will be closed for half term from Monday 27th 

May until Friday 31st May. 

There is a Staff Training Day on Monday 3rd June. 

Pupils will return to school on Tuesday 4th June 2023 
 
Attendance across the school last 
week was 95.7%.  
Congratulations to Rabbit class for 
highest attendance in Reception & 
Amber class for 100%! 

Attendance week commencing 

6th May is as follows: 
 
 

Group %   Attend 

Tigger 96.6% 

Owl 91.8% 

Rabbit 98.1% 

Roo 95.5% 

Ruby 92.3% 

Amethyst 92.3% 

Topaz 91.1% 

Amber 100% 

Diamond 98.7% 

Pearl 95.7% 

Sapphire 98.7% 

Emerald 91.7% 
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Question of the week 

What is global warming? Is it a good or bad thing? 

How can we help stop it? 

English 

This week- We carried on writng our diary about 

the sights of London, adding our feelings as we 

wrote about each sight. 

Next Week- We will be finishing our diary, making 

sure that we have used exciting and interesting 

vocabulary. 

Online Learning – 
https://www.abcya.com/games/contraction_action 

Mathematics 
This week:  We continued with reasoning and solving two and three 

step worded problems. 

 

     
 

 

 

Next week- We will continue with reasoning and solving two and 

three step worded problems. 

Online Learning: Please use White Rose 1 minute maths app to 

reinforce number fluency.  

https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths 

 

Foundation Subjects  

Science-  Assessment on what we have learnt about plants. 

PSHE –  To write about what I want to be when I grow up and 

why? 
Art – To create a painting using tints inspired by Paul Klee, by 

mixing colours to create other colours. 

 

 

 

 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Mental Health Awareness Week. 13th - 19th May 2024 

The children learnt a lot about how to manage our feelings through our 

mental health, as well as some of the things that we can do to stop us having 

bad feelings like doing breathing exercises, reading a book, drink some water 

and sometimes just talking to someone. The children and staff all wore 

something green to highlight Menatal Health Week. 

 

Eco Week- This week was ECO week at school and the children had fun 

learning about topics like Biodiversity, Energy, Wasting water, Global 

Citizenship,Healthy Living, Litter and how it can affect the world that 

we live in.We also had Mr Khan in for a special assembly on Monday, who 

told us more about the Milk Snake and the Red Eyed Tree Frogs that we 

have in our school. 

 

 

 

Free Cycle Training- Every second Saturday of the month, April to October 

2024, Hillingdon council will be offering a free range of Cycle Skills training 

for residents' families. From children learning to balance and those learning 

to ride for the first time, to adults (16+) wanting to enhance their cycle 

skills or gain confidence on the road. For more information click on the link 

below: 

https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/cycle-skills-training 

 

Ducklings in School – Our ducklings have grown so much in just one week. 

Follow their progress live by clicking on the link below: 

https://youtube.com/live/Ps31bfn1ENI?feature=share 
 

Friday 17th May – Pyjamarama Day  

We had great fun coming to school in our pyjamas and reading lots of stories 

throughout the day! Thank you for all your generous donations. 

Walk to School Week 20th-24th May     
Sports Day - Wednesday 19th June 09:15am start in the field. 

                         Have a great weekend!          Year 2  
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